
  

 

SECOND AMENDMENT TO AGREEMENT FOR PROFESSIONAL SERVICES TO 

CONTINUE LAND DEVELOPMENT ENGINEERING SERVICES BETWEEN THE 

CITY OF HERMOSA BEACH AND M6 CONSULTING, INC. 

 

  This Second Amendment to the Agreement to provide additional Land 

Development Engineering Services (“Second Amendment”) is entered into by and between the 

City of Hermosa Beach, a municipal corporation (“City”) and M6 Consulting, Inc., a California 

corporation (“Consultant”) as of May 28, 2019 

 

RECITALS 

 

A. City and Consultant are parties to Agreement 16.004 dated February 23, 2016 (the 

“Agreement”) by which City engaged Consultant to provide land development 

engineering services. 

 

B. City and Consultant now desire to amend the Agreement to extend the length of the 

contract by four months and increase the agreement amount by $60,000 to cover the 

increased demand for land development engineering services.    

 

 NOW, THEREFORE, in consideration of the foregoing, the Agreement is amended as 

follows: 

1. Section 1 (C) of the Agreement is amended to read as follows:  

 

As additional consideration, CITY agrees to pay CONSULTANT a total not 

to exceed of $310,000, for CONSULTANT’s services, unless otherwise 

specified by written amendment to this Agreement.  

 

2. Section 7 of the Agreement is amended to extend the expiration date of the 

agreement an additional four months (4) months to December 31, 2019, unless 

earlier termination occurs under Section 11 of this agreement, or this 

Agreement is extended in writing in advance by both parties.  

 

 

 Except as above modified, in all other respects the Agreement is hereby reaffirmed in full 

force and effect. 

 

CITY OF HERMOSA BEACH                                CONSULTANT 

 

________________________________  _______________________________ 

 Mayor, Stacey Armato                                                 M6 Consulting, Inc. 

 

ATTEST: APPROVED AS TO FORM: 

 

________________________________   ____________________________________ 

Elaine Doerfling, City Clerk     Michael Jenkins, City Attorney  

     


